
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY OF COEUR D’ALENE 

KOOTENAI COUNTY, IDAHO 
 
The proposed fees are to assist in covering the cost of administration and materials necessary to 
provide the above noted services.  The public hearing is being held as prescribed by Idaho Code 
Section 63.1311A.   
 
The public hearing will be held in the Library Community Room, 702 E. Front Ave., Coeur 
d’Alene, Idaho at a regular meeting of the City Council on January 16, 2018 at the hour of 6:00 
p.m. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Coeur d’Alene, Kootenai 
County, Idaho will hold a public hearing to consider any and all public comments on the 
following proposed fees: 
 
PLANNING: 
 
Short-Term (Vacation) Rental Permits 1st year: $285.00 
Short-Term (Vacation) Rental Permits Renewals: $96.00 
 
The hearing will be held in a facility that is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Special 
accommodation will be available, upon request, five (5) days prior to the hearing.  For more 
information, contact the City Clerk at (208) 769-2231. 
 

Dated this 28th day of December, 2017.   
 

Renata McLeod, City Clerk 
 
*** Publish January 2 and  January 9, 2018 


